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PFAS Declaration

April 9, 2025

To Our Customer,

Several regulatory actions are being put into place by Various government bodies, including
the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the European Chemicals
Agency (ECHA), regarding per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS).

As of the date of this letter, to the best of our knowledge based on information provided by our
suppliers, all of the tube and hose products found in Polyconn’s catalogs do not contain PFAS
substances as defined by the Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) Section 8(a)(7). Please note
we do not test for these substances.

Regards,
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' Polyconn




